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Re: Requirements on (ontent alf ormat of Labeling for Human Prescription
Drugs and Biologicals - Requirements for Prescription Drug Product Labeling
To Whom It May Concern:
'413 North Lee Svtreet ) ‘ -
PO. Box 1417-D49 The National Association of Chain Drug Stpres (NACDS) is pleased to p‘rov'ide
o additional comments concerning the FDA’&T, proposed changes to the professional product
Alesandria, Virginia package labeling for all prescription drugs and biologicals. As stated by the FDA, the
22313-1480 objective of the proposed change is to make it easier for healthcare practitioners to use
' and apply the information professional| prescription package label.
NACDS membership cofisists of nearly 180 retail chain community phafmacy companies
that operate over 33,000 retail commu ity pharmacies with annual sales totaling over
$400 billion. Chain opet atedconmn%{tyre‘tail pharmacies fill over 60 percent of the
approximately 3 billion prescriptions "speﬁsed annually in the United States.
To determine those changes that might make the professional labeling most useful, FDA
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On behalf of chain community phar
comments on this very important p
need for further clarification occurs
Pharmacy Affairs at (703) 549-300

NACDS appreciates the opportunity to submit
change in regulations. If questions arise or a
contact Edith Rosato, R.Ph., Vice President,
86 or erosato@nacds.org.

Sincerely,

. Lawrence Kocot :
Senior Vice President and General Counsel
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